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Missing Person - Case 201504862 

 

On October 7, 2015, 37 year old Lucas Dale Blake-Williams’ girlfriend called the Humboldt County Sheriff’s 
Office to report him missing. Blake-Williams’ girlfriend told HCSO that she and Blake-Williams had an argument 
before he went to school at College of the Redwoods that day. Blake-Williams was dropped off at the 
roundabout at the College of the Redwoods Administration building by his mother’s boyfriend. Blake-Williams 
has not been heard from since. 

Blake-Williams is described as an adult African-American male, 6’0” tall, 160 lbs, with brown eyes and black 
hair. Anyone with information in regards to this case is asked to call Investigator Musson at (707) 268-3643. 
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